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From: Fields, Jarett
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Fw: SPED numbers
Date: Friday, April 15, 2016 11:17:35 AM
Attachments: ND_Logo_2015_09951d07-5f94-44c4-a733-323177d03ada.png


Linda,
Can you place these special ed numbers in the Next Door file? See
below. 


Jarett Fields
Education Policy Analyst
ITL-Marquette University
414-288-1540
jarett.fields@marquette.edu


From: Tracey Sparrow <tsparrow@nextdoormil.org>
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 7:15 AM
To: Fields, Jarett
Subject: SPED numbers


 
Hi Jarett:
Here are the current diagnoses for children served by MPS for special education services:
SLP- 14
SDD-11
OHI – 3
 
These children are not all enrolled in the charter school since some are attending at our Capitol site
but they still receive services from MPS as the LEA.  Let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
Tracey Sparrow
President
Next Door
2545 N. 29th Street
Milwaukee, WI 53210
Phone: (414) 562-2929 x118
www.nextdoormil.org
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of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information that is non-public, proprietary, privileged, confidential,
and exempt from disclosure under applicable law or may constitute as
attorney work product. If you are not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, notify us immediately by telephone and (i)
destroy this message if a facsimile or (ii) delete this message
immediately if this is an electronic communication. Thank you.





